# May 2020 Newsletter



### **Pro's Corner**

Kevin Rhinehart, PGA Professional (270) 554-3025 / 556-5470

kevinrhinehart@bellsouth.net

### Greetings to the Membership,

I know these are trying times for everyone. The golf course continues to be very busy. We are fortunate to be able to enjoy a safe place to get away to. May is here which means we are on summer golf rules with no fivesomes after May 1st. Ladies day and men's day are open for anyone to play. Juniors are able to play outside of the normal junior rules. We ask that Juniors avoid Thursdays and weekends after 2:00 PM. If you do come upon a group of Junior Golfers, they will allow faster players to play through.

### **Duke and Duchess**

Many applications have been completed online and mailed. You may go the RHCC website, or contact the Golf Shop to sign up. This tournament is scheduled for June 13 and 14. Last year's participants are guaranteed their spot until May 1. Tournament is open to anyone after that date until full.

### Men's Invitational

The Rolling Hills Men's Invitational is scheduled for July 11 and 12. Applications for the event will be available on the website and mailed early May. This event is first come, first served.

### **Pee Wee Clinic**

The Pee Wee Clinics are usually in May. This will be rescheduled. No date at this time. These clinics last approximately 50 minutes. Fee is \$50. All parents, grandparents, or guardians are welcome to watch.

### **Match Play**

Men's Match play will begin the end of May. This event is a match play one on one with each player in separate carts. This event follows the rules of the CDC. If you have not signed up, please contact the Golf Shop. Entry fee is \$20 per player. We have 20 plus players at this time.

### **May Golf Schedule**

Pee Wee Clinics Will be rescheduled
Demo Days Will be rescheduled
Ladies' Golf Clinics Will be rescheduled

Ladies' Spring Tourney Postponed
Friday Couples Golf Postponed

Propeller Club Rescheduled for Sept 18

Memorial Day Scramble Monday, May 27 - 1 PM (Tentative)

### **Junior Golf Clinics**

Junior Golf Clinics begin Wednesday, June 3 through July 15 and conclude with Jr. tourney, lunch, and awards on July 22nd. 9 and 10 year olds will be each Wednesday at 8:00 am to 9:00 am. 11 year old + will be 9:30 to 10:30. All juniors are welcome to play after clinic. Fee for clinic is \$70. Clinic will cover etiquette, full swing, short game, and game management. The July 23 clinic will be the year ending scramble golf tournament. We will have lunch and trophy presentation that day.

### **PGA Junior League Update**

Junior League competitions will begin in June and conclude in July. Our goal is to play up to 6 matches. It's time to get those juniors signed up for Jr. league. Matches will be 9 holes per event. Matches are comprised of 8 to 12 players per team. Fee for Junior League is \$175. Deadline for entry is May 15. Deadline may be extended. If we are allowed to start on time, this means we will not have team jersey's until late June.

Scheduled events\* for PGA Jr. League are:

Thursday, June 6	4:00 PM	@ Country Club of Paducah
Thursday, June 13	4:00 PM	@ Calvert City Country Club
Wednesday, June 26	4:00 PM	Home vs. Drake Creek
Monday, July 1	4:00 PM	@ Paxton Park
Monday, July 8	4:00 PM	Home vs. Calvert City Country Club
Wednesday, July 10	4:00 PM	@ Drake Creek
Wednesday, July 17	4:00 PM	Home vs. Country Club of Paducah

<sup>\*</sup>These dates are all tentative subject to restrictions by Governor Beshear.

### **May Golf Shop Hours**

Monday	Noon – 5:00 PM	Attendant on duty for assistance (Golf Shop closed)
Tuesday – Friday	9:00 AM – 6:00 PM	Attendant on duty for assistance (Golf Shop closed)
Saturday	8:00 AM – 6:30 PM	Attendant on duty for assistance (Golf Shop closed)
Sunday	8:00 AM – 6:00 PM	Attendant on duty for assistance (Golf Shop closed)

If the Golf Shop can be of any assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us.

## FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

I am sure that you are all getting tired of stay at home orders, wearing masks and hearing about the COVID-19 Coronavirus by now. Unfortunately, it looks like we will have a long summer ahead of us as we work to slowly open up the economy in a safe way. Thankfully, when it is nice outside, we can social distance on the golf course and get some much needed sun and exercise. We are not certain yet when we will be able to get the pool open for the summer, or when we can open the clubhouse again; but we will keep you posted as we learn more.

Thank you all for your patience and support as we go through this together. The Board and RHCC leadership are constantly reviewing the guidance and directions of the Governor's office and are working diligently to make sure that as we can reopen parts of our club, that we can do so in a safe manner. We do not know when that will be, so stay with us as we navigate through this. And please know that as we decide how and when to expand operations, we will do so with the safety of each member as our first priority.

# **Ladies' Golf Leagues**

No organized activities with either the Ladies' Day League or Ladies' Night league at this time. We encourage golfers to enjoy a round of golf while adhering to social distancing guidelines.

## **Board of Directors Meeting**

The May meeting of the Board of Directors is scheduled for Monday, May 18th. This meeting may be conducted via telephone depending on the State guidelines in place at the time.

## **GOLF COURSE UPDATE**

Circumstances change almost daily, so please keep up to date by checking your email and social media accounts. Thank you all for your continued support of our club. If you have any questions or have any suggestions, please let any of us know.

Governor Beshear continues to allow golf courses an exemption from his closure orders and will continue to do so if we practice social distancing and adhere to CDC Guidelines. So the course at Rolling Hills continues to remain open with the following restrictions:

- Walking is strongly encouraged.
- Only one person per cart (Members of the same household are permitted to share a cart.)
- Don't share equipment or pick up golf tees that have been used.
- Call the Golf Shop at 270.554.3025 or text Kevin at 270.556.5470 from the parking lot to check in prior to play.
- Maintain acceptable spacing while on the course.
- Foam has been added to the cups to prevent the need to reach all the way in to retrieve your ball. PLEASE DON'T REMOVE OR TOUCH FLAGSTICKS.
- Continue practicing personal sanitizing habits as recommended by the CDC and WHO while on the course.
- No gathering of large groups in the parking lot prior to or after your round.

Until further notice, golfers may play any time the course is open. Ladies' Day, Men's Day and restrictions on youth golfers are suspended until the Clubhouse reopens.

The Golf Shop is not open for in-person traffic. Any business must be transacted over the phone and picked up curbside. Call the Golf Shop at 270.554.3025 or contact Kevin at 270.556.5470.

To protect our members and employees, RHCC has instituted cleaning and sanitizing procedures pursuant to CDC guidelines and recommendations on the course. We encourage everyone to follow these guidelines and recommendations as well.

We will do our best to keep everyone informed as changes occur. Be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram for up to date information. And thanks for your patience.



## **2020 Membership Promotion**

MEMBERSHIP PROMOTION has been EXTENDED!! It's a great time to become a new member -- and a great time to refer new members!! Great incentives for new members joining Rolling Hills. No initiation fee -- free range balls -- Golf Course Usage Fee waived for one year!! And for the referring member -- FREE DUES!!!

Promotion extended to May 31st - Get your applications in now!!





# JR. EXECUTIVE PROMOTION (35 and under)

### One Year Commitment:

- 1. 1/2 Off Initiation Fee
- 2. Free range balls (1 year)
- 3. Waived Golf Course Usage Fee\*

### **Two Year Commitment:**

- 1. Waived Initiation Fee
- 2. Free Dues
  - Year 1 One Month Free Dues Year 2 - Two Months Free Dues
- 3. Free Range Balls (1 year)
- 4. Waived Golf Course Usage Fee\*
- 5. Free Cart Shed (1 year)\*\*

### Three Year Commitment:

- 1. Waived Initiation Fee
- 2. Free Dues
  - Year 1 One Month Free Dues
  - Year 2 Two Months Free Dues
  - Year 3 Three Months Free Dues
- 3. Free Range Balls (1 year)
- 4. Waived Golf Course Usage Fee\*
- 5. Free Cart Shed (1 year)\*\*

### EXECUTIVE PROMOTION (36 and over)

### Two Year Commitment:

- 1. Waived Initiation Fee
- 2. Free Range Balls (1 year)
- 3. Waived Golf Course Usage Fee\*

### SWIM/COURT PROMOTION

### Two Year Commitment:

1. Waived Initiation Fee

### REFER A NEW MEMBER

Receive Three Months Free Dues for any New Regular Membership Referral (New member must complete payment of three months dues)



**5** 270.554.4508

www.rhccgolf.com

\* First Year Only \*\* While Available



### **Duke and Duchess Tournament**

### June 13 & 14

The 51st Annual Duke and Duchess Tournament is scheduled for Saturday and Sunday, June 13 and 14, at Rolling Hills Country Club. The tournament is a Couples Scramble with an average of three teams (sixsomes) to a tee box. Entry fee is \$150 and includes Friday practice round, Friday Night Fish Fry and Saturday Night Dinner.

### **REGISTRATION:**

New this year: Registration online. Just <u>click here</u> and follow online instructions to register your team.

Or call the Golf Shop at Rolling Hills at 270.554.3025 - register over the phone or we can mail you an entry form.

### **CANCELLATION POLICY:**

In the event this tournament is cancelled, all entry fees will be refunded.



Texas Roadhouse is selling their fresh, never frozen, steaks and pork chops directly to RHCC members. We will place orders every other week with pickup in May on Tuesday, May 5, and Tuesday, May 19. Deadline to submit orders is Monday prior by 3:00 PM.

Orders will be ready for pickup at Rolling Hills on Tuesday afternoon at 4:00 PM. Payment will be made by credit card at pickup.

10% of all sales will be donated back to Rolling Hills Country Club.

<u>Click here to print order form</u>. Completed order forms can be emailed to <u>suggestionsrhcc@gmail.com</u> or dropped off at the Golf Shop.



It's not too late to fill out your 2020 Census. It only happens every ten years and only takes a few minutes. Call today and be counted!!!

## **RHCC SOCIAL MEDIA**

Are you keeping up with what's going on at Rolling Hills through our Social Media?? Get updates from the golf course and the Clubhouse on all that's news at the Club through <a href="Facebook">Facebook</a> and Twitter - <a href="MRHCCGolfSuper">@RHCCGolfSuper</a> and <a href="MRHCCGolfSuper">@RHCCGolfSuper</a> and <a href="MRHCCGolfSuper">@RHCCGolfSuper</a> and <a href="MRHCCGolfSuper">@RHCCGolfSuper</a> and <a href="MRHCCGolfSuper">MRHCCGolfSuper</a> and <a